
VIDYASAGAR UNIVERSITY 

MIDNAPORE –721 102, WEST BENGAL: INDIA 
DEPARTMENT OF APPLIED MATHEMATICS WITH OCEANOLOGY AND COMPUTER PROGRAMMING 

 

VU/MATH/WEB-11/2020                                                                                                                      Date: 26.06.2020 

                               

Notice 
 

A DC meeting has been arranged as per the following schedule. 

Date:      30.06.2020 (Tuesday)  

Time:     10.00 A.M 

Place:     CISCO WEBEX (Web Conferencing) 

Meeting ID:   582621544 

All the members of the Departmental Committee are requested to attend the said online meeting. 

Agenda: 

1. To confirm the resolution of last meeting dated 15.06.2020 

2. To discuss about and finalization of International Conference which is going to be held on 

15th and 16th July, 2020 in the Dept. Of Applied Mathematics with Oceanology and Computer 

Programming  

3. Miscellaneous 

 
 

Thanking You, 

  
 (Shyamal Kumar Mondal) 

 HOD and Professor  

 Dept. of Applied Mathematics with Oceanology and Computer Programming 

 Vidyasagar University, WB, India, E-Mail Id: shyamal_260180@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Minutes of Departmental Committee meeting, Dept. of Applied Mathematics held at 10 A.M on 

30.06.2020 through Web Conference:       

Members present in the DC meeting: 

1. Prof. Madhumangal Pal 

2. Prof. Shyamal Kumar Mondal 

3. Prof. Sankar Roy 

4. Prof. Dilip Kumar Maiti 

5. Dr. Ganesh Ghorai 

6. Dr. Raghu Nandan Giri 

7. Dr. Krishnendu Barman 

 

At the outset of the meeting HoD, Prof. Shyamal Kumar Mondal, welcomes all the members: 

 

1. The proceedings of the last DC meeting held on 15.06.2020 is read and confirmed. 

2. With reference to our earlier announcement of International conference that resolute in the last 

Departmental Committee meeting on 15.06.2020 is shifted due to some unavoidable 

circumstances. The International Conference which was scheduled to be held on Wednesday 

and Thursday, 15th July and 16th July,2020 is now rescheduled and to be held respectively on 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, 5th August, 6th August & 7th August, 2020. DC members 

agreed to celebrate this conference for three days instead of two days. 

3. It is discussed that nine eminent persons of national and international stature from the field of 

Mathematics are communicated with in this meantime and these speakers have given their 

kind consent to deliver talk in this conference. DC members decide that three speakers will 

deliver their lecture in each day. 

4. All the members are agreed to dedicate this three days web based international conference to 

commemorate the 200th birth anniversary of Pandit Iswarchandra Vidyasagar. 

5. All members are agreed anonymously that there is no registration fee for participation in this 

webinar. 

 

As the members feels that there are no other issues to be addressed at the moment, the meeting 

concluded by thanking all the members of the Department who spent their valuable time for 

attending this Web conference. 

 

 

 


